From: Andrew C Dotterweich
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2005 9:25 AM
To: Veronica Thomason
Subject: Recommendation 2003 WEQ Annual Plan Item 6 - IIP (Inadvertent Interchange Payback)

Consumers Energy supports the October 10, 2005 Inadvertent Interchange Payback recommendation to not change any current standards or develop new standards. 
___________________________
Andrew C. Dotterweich
Consumers Energy Company
Transmission and Regulatory Strategies
Room P13-106
1945 W. Parnall Road
Jackson, MI 49201

